
 

 

2025 GSSA AGM Bylaw Change Proposal: 

 

Submitted by:  
Neil McNab  
 
Existing Bylaw: 
Article 8. Section 1. Part 5 The SAGM shall be held in June, July or August 
as designated by the Board of Directors at their April meeting.  
 
Bylaw w/ proposed change: 
Article 8. Section 1. Part 5 The SAGM shall be held in June, July or August 
as designated by the Board of Directors at their April meeting. The 
meeting may be held in person or virtual platform.  
 
How the Bylaw would read after proposed change:  
Article 8. Section 1. Part 5 The SAGM shall be held in June, July or August 
as designated by the Board of Directors at their April meeting. The 
meeting may be held in person or virtual platform.  
Rationale: 
This provides flexibility to the board to select a medium for the meeting 
that will still allow for the business of the association to take place. 


